
WHAT TO EXPECT FOR 2025 RATES
After careful consideration of the District's future, the board of directors determined that
a rate increase for customer monthly rates and tap fees is needed to continue balancing
our mission of providing sustainable, high-quality, secure, reliable and cost-effective
water. 
Changes will go into effect January 1, 2025 and include:

All customers will see a 30% increase to base charges and existing tiered rates for monthly water
service.

To learn more about how the rate changes will impact your bill and to see rate tables for each customer class, please
scan the QR code or go to fclwd.com/support/rates-and-fees. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out
to us at (970) 226-3104 or fill out the contact form on our website at fclwd.com/support/contact. 

A new rate tier for single-family residential customers using over 50,001 gallons per month. The monthly
rate of $10.34 per 1,000 gallons will be 2x the residential tier three rate.

An increased tiered usage rate for conservation tap customers using more than 5,000 gallons of water per month,
which will be $27.17 per 1,000 gallons, equal to 10x the residential first tier rate.

A new rate tier for irrigation customers whose water use exceeds their tap allocation. The monthly rate
of $11 per 1,000 gallons will be 2x the irrigation first tier rate.

An increase in the plant investment fee from $17,000 to $27,175 for all 3/4" tap fee sales, including single-family
residential, commercial and irrigation taps, and is scaled for larger size multi-family, commercial and irrigation
taps.

View 2025 Rates
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